To: chris@bdventures.com[chris@bdventures.com};
jthompson@heidrick.comfjthompson@heidrick.com}; kgaunt@heidrick.com[kgaunt@heidrick.com]
Cc: Melissa Findley[Melissa@bodl.com]

From: Nicole Harper
Sent: Mon 1/30/2006 12:59:29 PM
Importance: Normal

Subject: Theranos Series B Financing - Update

All,

Thank you so much for returning your signature pages and forwarding your funds so promptly in
connection with the Series B financing of Theranos. The financing has not yet closed but is expected to
close soon. In the meantime, | wanted to confirm that | had received your signature pages and that
Wilson Sonsini has confirmed receipt of your funds.

Thank you for your patience and | will continue to keep you updated on the status of the closing.

Sincerely,
Nicole

Nicole Harper

Fenwick & West LLP

275 Battery Street

San Francisco, CA 94111
telephone:

facsimile: 415.281.1350
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